Field Trips

THE SUPERINTENDENT’S SCREENING COMMITTEE DOES NOT REVIEW THIS REQUEST.
Instructions to guide you through the correct process are provided below:

Are a company or organization seeking to provide a field trip opportunity to schools?

Field trips are not screened or reviewed by the Superintendent’s Screening Committee. The school will
determine student participation in field trips based on School Board Policy 6303 and approval from the Area
Office and Safety Department.

What to do:
1. Contact schools directly
2. Provide information regarding your field trip opportunity to schools.



